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2709 Golden Rain Road #1
Walnut Creek, CA 94595

luly 12,20lB

feanine Townsen4 Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 24th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

To The California State Water Resources Control Board:

I am writing to express support for the proposal to increase water flows in the Tuolumne,
Stanislaus, and Merced Rivers in order to protect fish, wildlife, and water quality. I applaud the
Water Board for standing up to special interests and defending our resources and environment for
all Californians. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Maya Kennedy
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From: Sahota, Jaspreet@Waterboards <Jaspreet.Sahota@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 3:27 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments; WQCP1Comments
Subject: print letter received 07-16-18
Attachments: Maya_Kennedy.pdf

Categories: Purple Category

 
 
Jaspreet Sahota, Office Technician 
Division of Water Rights 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street • Sacramento, California 95814 
(916) 319-0613 
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